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I oppose the 695 Grand CUP and variences application for 695 Grand Dixies.

I support development that complies with currant zoning rules.  

I'm a long time homeowner...769 Lincoln Ave. spent over 40 years as a city employee where
we always reached out as public servants to see what the neighborhood wanted.

This neighborhood wants development but not a 5 story monster.  Let's just follow the rules.

Thank you, 
Bill Pesek 
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